
 
Want to get the latest Church news?  See the Mass readings of the day, or the readings for next Sunday? 

Get the latest Parish News?  Contact the parish by email?  For all this, log on to:www.mountargusparish.ie 

Parish Pastoral Council 
The Mount Argus Parish 
Pastoral Council will meet in 
the monastery on Wednesday 
of this week at 8.00 pm.  
Christmas Fair 
The Missionary Sisters of St 
Peter Claver will hold their 
Christmas Fair on Sunday, 4 
November at St Joseph’s 
Hall, Terenure from 10.30 
am to 2.30 pm. They will be 
grateful for your support. In 
helping the Sisters, you are 
helping all those who work in 
the Mission Countries. Please 
be assured of the prayers of 
the Sisters and the little ones 
who profit from the 
generosity of the people here 
at home. See the poster on 
our notice board for more 
information.  
Casa Collection  
There will be a collection 
outside the church today on 
behalf of CASA – the Caring 
and Sharing Association – 
which seeks to develop 
friendships between helpers 
and people with disabilities, 
as well as making an annual 
pilgrimage to Lourdes.  
Flower Arranging Class 
A course of classes in 
Christmas Flower Arranging 
will commence on Monday, 
12 November from 2.00 to 
3.30 pm in the Mount Argus 
Parish Community Centre, 
179 Lower Kimmage Road. 
All levels are welcome. 
 
 
 

National Collection for the Pope’s Visit to Ireland 
Next Sunday there will be a special National 
Collection to help defray the costs of the recent 
World Meeting of Families and the visit of Pope 
Francis. The overall cost to the Church in Ireland for 
hosting the World Meeting comes to €19.4m.  To 
date €15.4m has been raised by way of local church 
collections and by other donations.  This leaves us 
with a deficit of €4m. In his message regarding the 
collection, Archbishop Martin says: ‘While I am 
acutely conscious of the many financial demands 
facing families and parishes at this time, all support 
offered would be greatly appreciated.’  
November Masses for the Deceased 
The Annual Mass for Deceased Members of An 
Garda Siochána will be celebrated in Mount Argus 
on Saturday, 10 November at 11.00 am. The Annual 
Mass for Deceased Passionists will be celebrated on 
Saturday, 17 November at 11.00 am. 
Anam Cara, which supports bereaved parents, is 
holding a Parent Evening on Monday, 12 November 
at 7.20 pm in the Maldron Hotel, Tallaght, Dublin 
24. This event is free and open to all bereaved 
parents regardless of the age at which your child 
died, the circumstances of their death, or whether 
their death was recent or not. 
Children’s Liturgy Workshop 
There will be a workshop for those who are taking 
part in leading Children’s Liturgy in parishes. The 
workshop will be held on Wednesday, 21 November 
at 7.30 pm in Clonliffe. As we move into the new 
liturgical year at the beginning of Advent this 
workshop will provide tools to open up the Gospel 
of Luke for children. There will be input on breaking 
open the word with children, and a focus on simple 
methods of prayer. To take part in the workshops, 
register at: evangelisation@dublindiocese.ie 
Passionist Religious Life Weekend 
A weekend retreat for young men interested in 
knowing more about life as a priest or brother in the 
Passionist Community will be held at the Passionist 
Monastery, Tobar Mhuire, Crossgar, County Down, 
from Friday, 16 November to Sunday, 18 
November. For more information, contact Father 
Paul Francis passionistvocations@gmail.com 
 

Eucharistic Adoration 
takes place at the Sacred 
Heart Altar in Mount Argus 
Church every Wednesday 
and Friday from after the 
10.00 am Mass until 6.00 
pm.  
November Lists 
are available on the tables 
at the back of the church. 
There are three ways you 
can submit your November 
List of deceased loved ones 
whom you want to be 
remembered in November 
Masses. Lists can be placed 
in the box provided at the 
back of the Church at 
Sunday Masses; you can 
place them in the collection 
basket as the collection is 
taken up and the collectors 
will separate them from the 
ordinary collection, or you 
may hand them in at the 
monastery reception. The 
lists are placed beneath the 
Altar during the month of 
November. 
Patrician Meeting 
You are cordially invited to 
e meeting of the Patricians 
on Thursday, 8 November 
at 8.00 pm in St Joseph’s, 
191 Rathgar Road 
(opposite the Esso service 
station). The topic for 
discussion is ‘What are the 
benefits of our prayers for 
the Holy Souls?’ Fr Danny 
Gibbons SPS will also 
attend. The meeting, which 
is open to all Catholics, is 
organized by the Legion of 
Mary. 
 

Collections: 
Christmas 2017 
€ 
Weekend of 30/31 
December  
€ 
 
 
Standing Orders etc:  
€350 (Approx) 

MOUNT ARGUS PARISH MISSION 
STATEMENT 
Our mission is to be a living parish where 

 All will feel welcome 
 Everyone will be appreciated and 

encouraged to use their gifts 
 People and priests work together to 

develop a community of faith and 
compassion. 

Kindly remember the 
recently deceased: 
  
Eugene Doddy 
Rosaleen Clegg 
Sister Anne Lennox 
Kevin Gaynor 
Naimh Morris 
 
May they rest in peace 

Collection: 
27/28 October 2018 
€1,827 
 
 
 
 
 
Standing Orders etc:  
€350 (Approx) 


